
Water Quality Monitoring After Road 

Construction 
 

Changing the landscape changes what flows into our lake, so BLIA volunteers (Bruce Johnson & Steve 

Souder) collect water samples in plastic jars with lids with holes in them after significant rainfalls. 

The samples are taken to A.W. Research Laboratories, Inc. (AWRL) in Brainerd for analysis.  The goal is 

to determine the concentration of contaminants entering Bay Lake from the impervious surface of the new 

road. 

To learn more about AWRL, click this link.  http://www.awlab.com/ 

One of four devices along Highway 10: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Two terrific Bay Lake volunteers (Bruce-middle, Steve-right) with a representative from AWRL. 


